From: <u>Vankeerbergen, Bernadette</u>

To: Nini, Paul

Cc: Fink, Steven; Jenkins, Mary Ellen; "harvey.113@osu.edu"; Heysel, Garett

Subject: GE revisions to BSD programs

Date: Monday, April 28, 2014 4:33:15 PM

Dear Paul,

On Friday, April 25, the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed GE revisions to the BSD programs.

I am happy to report that the changes were approved unanimously.

For your information, the ASC Curriculum Committee has asked ASC Advising to keep track of which History of Art courses (3000-level or above) BSD majors will be taking to fulfill one of the Open Options going forward. Also, the Curriculum Committee asks that the Department of Design inform the Department of History of Art of the changes to the BSD GE requirements (in case there should be increases in enrollment in those History of Arts courses).

The requested revisions to the BSD programs will now be forwarded to the Office of Academic Affairs for review by CAA. Further communication about the progress of the revisions will come from OAA. If the changes are approved by CAA, OAA will let you know when the Department can start implementing the revised programs.

Best regards, Bernadette

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210

Phone: 614-688-5679 Fax: 614-292-6303 http://asccas.osu.edu